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In July 2017, Governor Brown signed legislation incorporating several revisions to the
District of Choice law including an annual application process. In accordance with
Education Code 48308 and McKittrick Elementary School District Policy, a complete
application must be received each year for every student requesting transfer.

McKittrick Elementary School District will be accepting applications for the 2022-23
School year in the school office from November 1, 2021 through December 17, 2021.

District of Choice applications are approved on the basis of space availability. Each year,
the McKittrick Elementary School Board determines the number of students who will be
accepted through this program. Submitting an application for District of Choice does not
guarantee enrollment in McKittrick Elementary School.

McKittrick Elementary School District will not provide home to school transportation to
students residing outside the district boundaries.

Students already enrolled in McKittrick Elementary School do not need to complete an
application.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office at (661)762-7303.

Sincerely,

Bar oerner
Superintendent
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